
 

June 20, 2023 

Dear Valued Sponsor/Partner,  

This letter is to inform you that the University of Pittsburgh – of the Commonwealth 

System of Higher Education payment remittance address and payment account 

information for sponsored programs activities has changed. Kindly pass this 

information along if you are not the appropriate recipient. All future invoices/ 

requests for payment will reflect this change. 

Effective 6-19-23, if payments are remitted by check, please mail to one of the 

following addresses: 

 
 

Also effective 6-19-23, if payments are remitted via wire/ACH please use the following 

account information of our new financial institution, JP Morgan Chase Bank, N.A.: 

 

 
 

Should you have any questions or require additional information please feel free to reach 

out to us directly at 412-624-6040 or by email at fiscalofficer@cfo.pitt.edu. 

 

Thank you. We look forward to your continued support! 

 

Regards,  

 

University of Pittsburgh, Sponsored Projects Accounting 

Office of the Controller 
Sponsored Projects Accounting 

 
3017 Cathedral of Learning 

4200 Fifth Avenue 

Pittsburgh, PA  15260 

412-624-6040 

Fax:  412-624-5725 
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